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Dear parents/ carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Mr Jacobs has returned to work this week. We are all 
pleased to welcome him back.  
 
Mrs Riman will be holding parents meetings on Monday 2nd December during the school day, 
due to Mr Jacobs not being here for parents evening in October.  Mrs Riman knows the children 
well and we feel this is the most relevant way to get an update on your children’s progress at 
this present time. 
 
Please sign up for an appointment on the sheet in reception. If you are not able to attend 
please let Mr Jacobs or the office know and we will try and arrange an alternative time for 
you. 
 
We would like to thank Mrs Riman for all her hard work and enthusiasm in covering 4MJ whilst 
Mr Jacobs has been absent. We are indeed fortunate to have been able to maintain consistency 
for the children throughout this period. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Cossins & Mrs Sutherland 
Executive Headteacher & Associate Headteacher 
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